
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

Our school newsletter and other school communications are delivered electronically 

via email and the school website. The newsletter is distributed fortnightly directly to your 

inbox.  

 

Please fill in the form below and return it to school as soon as possible and we will add 

the nominated addresses to our distribution list.  

 

The newsletter is uploaded to our school website each fortnight at 

http://www.portnoarps.sa.edu.au/news 

 

 

Heather Walker - Principal 

 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

Child’s Name: ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Class Teacher: ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent / Caregiver’s Name: _________________________________________________________ 

 

Please add the following email addresses to the distribution list (confidential). 

 

Email Address 1: ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email Address 2: ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email Address 3: ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email Address 4: ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

http://www.portnoarps.sa.edu.au/news

